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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Bruce Adkins OBJ2014/5518/P 28/09/2014  13:22:16 Please do not grant permission – will dramatically reduce privacy and directly encourage people to 

overlook into my property and garden (which I am already experiencing from the builders in the 

property hanging out of the windows peering over).

This would result in direct encouragement to invade my privacy.

The amount of applications and changes to this build is extremely unfair on existing residents and 

makes a mockery of original permission.

We've already lost two summers to this build – please let us enjoy the future ones.

8a Belmont Street

London

NW1 8HH
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